
MAINE NEWS - FEBRUARY
S.K. Steven E. Gibbons

Grand Commander
E-mail: sgibbons856@gmail.com

Greetings Sir Knights,

February 18th will see our next multi-candidates Order. Lewiston Commandery #6 will perform the
Mediterranean Pass and Order of Malta. There will be a meal. Invitations have been sent to all
Commanderies.

Palestine Commandery #14 requested their February 11th annual inspection be rescheduled. The
Grand Commander granted this request. It has been rescheduled for March 4th. They have agreed to
finish our multi-candidates Orders. They will perform the Order of the Temple. There will be a meal.
Invitations have been sent to all Commanderies.

Get some rest. March is looking to finish the inspections routine with a bang. And make plans to attend
the annual sessions in Bar Harbor.

I look forward to traveling and seeing all our Sir Knights.

In knightly service,
SK Steven E Gibbons, REGC

mailto:sgibbons856@gmail.com

